
National Council of Administration Are Now Open 
 
With the passing of John Wrinkle, the council is tasked with electing a replacement for 
the National Council Member to complete John’s Term. (which is about 1 ½ years left) 
  
Nominations are open for all Oregon VFW members in good standing 
  
Nominations are open till noon January 3rd at which time I will send the list out to the 
council for voting. 
please ensure that the candidates are accepting the nomination before submitting their 
names. 
  
candidates can send in a bio if they wish prior to the vote 
  
I would start the nominations with fulfilling John’s request to have George Carroll 
nominated for National Council Member (which he has accepted the nomination) 
 


